
 
From: Mgump6@aol.com [mailto:Mgump6@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 6:03 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA regulatory notice 09-25 

I am a 30 year vetern of the insurance and financial service industries.  I am strongly opposed to 
expanding Finra's suitability obligations to recommendations that do not involve securities.  Neither Finra 
nor borker/dealers have the resources to oversee non securities transactions and Finra's authority should 
not be expanded to include non security products and securities. Non securities products are already 
regulated by each state dept of insurance.  Why double up the effort and cause conflict.  Thank you 
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http://pr.atwola.com/promoclk/100126575x1222377052x1201454391/aol?redir=http://www.freecreditreport.com/pm/default.aspx?sc=668072%26hmpgID=62%26bcd=JuneExcfooterNO62

